Caledonia Band Booster Meeting Minutes
TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 11, 2018
6:30-7:30

Attendees: Sam Botello, Sue Stearns, Wendi Hillis, Jennifer Blowers, Kyle Wellfare, Don Raaymakers, Janette Botello,
Barb Miron, Tim Hess, Shawn Hill

PRESIDENT: Sam Botello

-Direction of Band. Where are we headed? Lets move forward and grow.

-Pay to Play is that an option? More research needed

-We need Fundraising Chairperson

-Send Thank you card to Brown Family for golf cart (Jennifer & Sue taking care of)
-Uniform replacement? Cost? Need quotes

-Think Fundraising outside the box. Maybe do a video submission

-Next meeting October 16*, November 6", No December meeting.

VICE PRESIDENT: Sue Stearns
-Nothing at this time

TREASURER: Wendi Hillis
-Budget numbers available next meeting
-Looking for someone to take over and start mentoring by next summer.

SECRETARY: Jennifer Blowers
-Nothing at this time

H.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Kyle Wellfare

-Chili Cookoff March 20

-Sunday emails and reminders for communication
-Trailer and golf cart wrap

-Will be gone the month of November for new baby

M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Don Raaymakers
-Purchasing Folding Stools for Duncan & Kraft (money approved by board)
-Ordering new purple polos to replace old band sweaters (approved by board, Boosters to pay part)

WEBMASTER: Tim Hess
-Nothing at this time

UNIFORM MANAGER: Janette Botello/Barb Miron/Cindy VanNoord

-A Huge thanks to everyone who has volunteered their time so far this season. The fittings take a great deal of
organization and patience and everyone that volunteered their time was Awesome!

-Thanks to those of you who helped with the hemming and repairs to keep our students looking great.

-Thanks to those who helped before and after the first game. Everything went so smoothly.

-As the season progresses we still need help after every game and competition.



T-SHIRTS: Linda Chamberlain

-We have completed this years efforts.

-There are five families that have not picked up t-shirt orders. Please send reminder notes to them.
-Need new T-shirt person for the 2019 year. | will train the new person once they have been identified.

PIT CHIEF: Shawn Hill
-Nothing at this time

FUNDRAISING UPDATES: Val Gootjes

-Scrap Metal Drive has supervisers for both days.
-Volunteers needed for scrap metal drive

-Need new Fundraising Person

SCRIPS: Micki Snyder
-Hard card orders due the evening of September 12th

HOSPITALITY: Pam Andrulis
-Nothing at this time



